
 
“I am able to do all things by  
the one who strengthens me” 

Philippians 4:13 
Lexham English Bible 
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Sale & Davys C of E Controlled Primary School, Twyford Road, Barrow Upon Trent, Derby DE73 7HA 
Telephone: 01332 702072 Email: info@saledavys.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 

19th July  2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,     Re:  Newsletter 
 
We were so disappointed to close Dart, Trent and Griffon so close to the end of term, especially after 
having such a good track record of not closing any bubbles up until this point. Hopefully, we will have all 
classes back in school by July 20th so we can at least spend the last couple of days together and give the 
year 6 children a good send off! 
 
Return of classes 
Dart children are able to attend school on 19th July. Trent and Griffon should be back in school on Tuesday 
20th July.  
 
Leavers’ Service 21st July 2.15pm 
Due to Covid restrictions, we will by holding a Leavers’ celebration on the school field. Only parents of Year 
6 children are invited to this event as we are trying to limit numbers to 2 seats per Year 6 child. However, a 
small number of additional seats may be available on request. 
 
Year 6 Play 
The Year 6 play will be performed and recorded on July 22nd. Griffon children will be attending school 
between 9.00am- 11am on this day. 
 
Extra Bank Holiday 
Next June everyone will have two extra Bank Holidays in order to celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee. As these 
fall in half term on Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd June 2022 schools have been given one extra day in lieu to 
have whenever they decide. We have decided to take this holiday on Friday March 18th 2022. 
 
Test and Trace 
We will shortly be sending a letter from the Department For Education about the changes to Test and Trace 
from the 19th July 2021. 
 
Dates: 
Inset days- 2nd and 3rd September 2021 
October Half Term-Monday 25th-31st October 
Inset day-23rd December 2021 
 
Thank you for all your support over the last academic year. I hope you all have a happy and restful 
summer. 
 
Kind regards,  
Sarah Briggs  

 


